Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Alanna Wilson <IN
Sent: 20 February 2022 12:43

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard Development

I am a member of the Heath & Hampstead Society (and have been for 40 years).

I object very strongly to the proposals for the development of Murphy's Yard, which could harm Hampstead
Heath - an essential area for so many of us.

Please turndown this application to protect the sanity of so many of us, young and old.

Yours truly. Alanna Wilson



